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Record of Commission Action 
Commissioners Voting by Ballot* 

 
Commissioners Voting: Chair Alexander D. Hoehn-Saric 

Commissioner Peter A. Feldman 
Commissioner Richard Trumka Jr. 
Commissioner Mary T. Boyle 

 
 
ITEM: 
 
Federal Register Notice of Availability of Proposed Supplemental 
Guidance for CPSC Chronic Hazard Guidelines 
(Ballot vote package dated July 26, 2023) 
 
 

DECISION: 
 
The Commission voted unanimously (4-0) to approve publication of a Federal Register notice as 
drafted, announcing the availability of proposed supplemental guidance for CPSC’s Chronic 
Hazard Guidelines.  The first supplement provides guidance for the application of 
benchmark dose methodology to risk assessment. The second supplement provides 
guidance for analysis of uncertainty and variability, including use of probabilistic risk 
assessment methodology.  The notice also seeks public comment on the two proposed 
guidance documents.  
 
 

For the Commission: 
 
 
 

Alberta E. Mills 
Secretary 

 
*Ballot vote due August 1, 2023. 
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